
From: AGL Architect
To: MacInnes, Hazel
Cc: localreviewprocess
Subject: 16/0009/LRB CALGARY BAY CAR PARK [OFFICIAL]
Date: 24 November 2016 17:57:01

Dear Madam,
I refer to your email below and would like to make comment on the Planning Authority's
representations as follows:

1.     We disagree with their statement that a significant delay in the decision of the application was
due to the request of the applicant. The application was validated on the 28th April 2015 and
the decision had still not been received by the applicant on the 13th May 2016. AGL first
contacted the planning authority on the 13th May 2016 and requested the decision be
delayed so that they could get up to date on the applications progress.

2.     In respect of our statement relating to obtaining the original information, this was not an
accusation of the planning authority but a statement to the LRB that the information was not
obtainable from the original agent and therefore requested that the information submitted with
the application back in April 2015 be included as part of this appeal.

 
Our original appeal submission still stands.
 
Kind Regards
Sandy
 
Sandy Lees,  Architect
AGL Architect Ltd.
32 Carseview | Bannockburn | Stirling | FK7 8LQ
Tel: 01786 811533   Mob:07814 139 222
www.aglarchitect.co.uk
 
From: MacInnes, Hazel [mailto:Hazel.MacInnes@argyll-bute.gov.uk] 
Sent: 15 November 2016 16:45
To: info@aglarchitect.co.uk
Subject: LOCAL REVIEW BODY CASE - CALGARY BAY CAR PARK [OFFICIAL]
 

Classification: OFFICIAL

Please find attached representations which were received from the Planning Authority in respect
of your appeal to the Local Review Body in relation to a planning application for the erection of
an agricultural building at Calgary Bay Car Park, Isle of Mull.  If you wish to make comments on
this representation you have until midnight on Tuesday 29 November 2016 to submit them as
per the attached AB3a form.
 
Regards,
 

Hazel Kelly MacInnes
Committee Services Officer
Customer Services
Argyll and Bute Council
Kilmory
Lochgilphead
PA31 8RT
Tel: 01546 604269
hazel.macinnes@argyll-bute.gov.uk
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